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The Saskatchewan Health Authority, Maternal and Children’s Provincial Program’s aim is to 

establish a provincial standard of care for all caregivers, patients and families across 

Saskatchewan utilizing the Managing Organizational Risk Effectively OB (moreOB) program. This 

aim is achieved through moreOB programming with a comprehensive patient safety, quality 

improvement, and professional development program. 

Welcome to the SG.hub  

The SG.hub has moved to a new platform located at 

https://sghub.sabacloud.com/ to provide you with more 

opportunities and features to support Saskatchewan and 

all of the moreOB teams, including collaboration.  

WHEN: The new SG.hub platform was implemented 

in Saskatchewan on March 21 2024   

WHY: Features of the new SG.hub  

 Able to access updated SOGC chapters and moreOB resources  

 Able to listen to the chapters using a PDF reader  

 Create an individualized learning plan  

 Connect to provincial projects/programs  

HOW: The transition to the new SG hub will provide access to all of the content including your 

individual team’s current Milestones.   

 More information can be found in the March 14 2024 SHA Rounds message;   

 Communicate and remind staff to access and use the SGhub during Daily Huddles and 
via email communication;  

 Display and provide staff with the new SGhub Access Poster and the Sask SGhub Poster;  

 Learn more about what you can do in the site by going to the SG.hub Support Portal 
within the platform;   

 Support for the new SG hub can be provided by Salus Global, if additional support is 
required please reach out to Sarah Kessler at sarah.kressler@salusglobal.com      

Thank you for your support and ongoing commitment to Maternal 
Newborn care including the tremendous quality improvement 
initiatives you and your teams have completed or are currently 
planning.  

If you have any questions please reach out to Maternal and Children’s Provincial Program 
MatChildKMU@saskhealthauthority.ca  
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